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September 27, 2018 

 

Dear The Woodlands School Families, 

 

I am writing to inform you that it was announced at this week’s Board meeting that our Principal, 

Ms. Stiglic, has been appointed as the new Principal of Sandalwood Heights Secondary School, 

effective October 22, 2018.  We will all miss Ms. Stiglic, and I know that many of you will take 

the opportunity over the next few weeks to share your best wishes. 

 

I am delighted to be able to tell you that a selection has been made for your new school Principal. 

The board of trustees has appointed Ms. Kerry Everitt as the new Principal, also effective 

October 22, 2018. 

 

Many of you will remember Ms. Everitt from her time spent at The Woodlands as Vice-

Principal.  Ms. Everitt was promoted to principal in 2017 and will be leaving her position as 

Principal at David Suzuki Secondary School to re-join The Woodlands family. 

 

I encourage you to stop by the office to welcome Ms. Everitt back to our school next month.  I'm 

confident you will find her an outstanding addition to The Woodlands School family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jamie Robertson 

Superintendent of Education 
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Nina Jaiswal 
Dr. Pertia Minott, Ph.D. 
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Darren van Hooydonk 

 


